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Positivity

Why is positivity important for children? 
Research shows that when children feel accepted, they have a more positive attitude
about learning – and they are more likely to try again at a task when
they don’t succeed the first time.

Powerful positivity ideas

• Say ‘I believe in you’ just hearing those words regularly may encourage
those children who are normally reluctant to try things.
• When a child is showing frustration or difficulty show them kindness and
encouragement. Get down to their level and let them know you are there
for them and show them its ok to fail, try again.
• Patience is an adult’s superpower. Sometimes we don’t want to push them
until they are ready, let them know you will be there when they are ready
to try again. Not everything needs to be done today!
• Use positive language around them. 

Here is an A to Z of positive affirmations you can share with your children

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Tangle-it-easter-1.pdf

